
 

 

Seattle HPHC: September 1, is True Father's Seonghwa Anniversary 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
August 12, 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Thank you very much to all that drove to Lynden, WA last Sunday, 8.6.2023, for our joint Youth and 

Young Adults Sunday Service with the Bellingham Community. It was a wonderful gathering and I really 

appreciate the 47 of us who went there. Some drove even for over 3 hours. Here is the link to a few 

photos from the service and a video from the lunch fellowship that followed right after. Also, special 

thanks to those who joined our 1st Saturday of the month Holy Ground Prayer last Saturday, 8.5.2023. 

 

 
 

  
 



 

 

 
 

We have a number of upcoming activities: 

 

1. August 13 to August 20, 2023 is Il Shim which is organized by Towa Lee and other parents of 

our middle and high school students. The workshop will mostly be in the Lee's residence and at 

Tacoma KEA Church. But graduation will be held at our Seattle Family Church on Sunday, 

August 20, 2023. Please come and help us congratulate, celebrate and pray for our Il Shim 

graduates and their family. 

 

2. August 13 Sunday Service will be at Windermere. It will be a potluck lunch. After lunch 

everyone is invited to join in cleaning Windermere both inside and outside. 

 

3. August 16 is 33rd 7.1 Jeol (Declaration Day of God's Eternal Blessing) and August 22 is the 

27th 7.8 Jeol (Declaration of the Realm of the Cosmic Sabbath for the Parent's of Heaven and 

Earth). Our International Headquarters advised that we celebrate the 2 holy days together on 

August 16 which is July 1 in the Heavenly calendar. I would like to invite all of you for a pledge 

service on August 16 at Windermere at 7:00 AM 

 

4. September 1, is True Father's Seonghwa Anniversary. We are in a 40-Day Condition until 

August 31, 2023. I hope that you are offering jeongseong through your prayer, as well as in-reach 

and outreach or other form of service as part of this condition. You are also welcome to join our 

8:30 PM prayer condition. 

 

Please let us continue to pray for one another and support one another so we can all grow as individuals, 

families and as a community. 

 

Keep loving, keep serving, keep forgiving and receive forgiveness. Healing and comfort to those who are 

going through difficult times. 

 

God bless! 

 

Sincerely with love, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


